
 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

We are honored to inform you that the Scientific Circle of Care Pedagogues, operating within 

the Faculty of Pedagogy and Psychology at Maria Curie-Skłodowska University, has the 

pleasure of inviting you to the 

5TH NATIONAL SCIENTIFIC CONFERENCE WITH THE PARTICIPATION OF 

INTERNATIONAL GUESTS "Quo Vadis Upbringing?" 

📅 Date: April 7, 2025 

📅 Venue: Institute of Pedagogy, UMCS (on-site) and online via the MS Teams platform 

(remote participation) 

📅 The deadline for conference registration: March 21, 2025 

The forthcoming conference will focus on significant issues concerning the future of 

upbringing. This event will serve as an invaluable platform for the exchange of knowledge, 

experiences, and academic insights within the field of pedagogy. 

To register for the conference, we kindly request you to complete the registration form 

available on the official website of the Institute of Pedagogy. A detailed conference program 

will be shared with all registered participants by April 2, 2025. Participation in the conference 

is free of charge, and each speaker will be awarded an official certificate of participation. 

📅 Please send the completed registration form to the following email address: 

quovadis.wychowanie@gmail.com 

❓ If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us via email 

at: kn.po@umcs.pl 

We sincerely hope that this event will foster fruitful discussions and provide a meaningful 

forum for deliberation on the future of upbringing. It would be a privilege to have you join us! 

Yours faithfully, 

Sylwia Hudziak 

Chair of the Scientific Circle of Care Pedagogues, UMCS 

dr hab. Danuta Wosik-Kawala, prof. UMCS 

Supervisor of the Scientific Circle of Care Pedagogues, UMCS 

 


